

update June/July 2010

2010 VPA Awards

Nominations for the 2010 VPA Awards are now open. Nominations will be accepted through Friday July 30, 2010. Please share the news with everyone you know who might be interested in nominating a plan, project, planner or board for this honor. For more information go to:

http://www.vermontplanners.org/Documents/Awards

Commission Calendar

-		MARAA		00000	00000	
	9th 7:30pm		n	Full Commission		
	11th	8am		ACTR		
	16th 17th	7pm 7pm		TAC ACSWMD		
	23rd	6:30pn	n	Executive Bo	ard	
۵۱	2310	0.30pi	11	Executive bo	Jaiu	
June	30th	5pm	LEPC Me	eting VSP N e	ew Haven	
		ор				
	14th	7:30p	m	Full Comr	nission	
July	15th	7pm		ACSWD		

Meetings are held at ACRPC, 14 Seminary Street, Middlebury, and are open to the public.

Ask the River to Text You a WaterAlert

A new service from the U.S. Geological Survey called Water Alert, allows for instant updates about water conditions from their stream reporting stations. Whether you are watching for floods, interested in recreational activities or concerned about the quality of water in your well, WaterAlert allows you to receive daily or hourly updates about current conditions in rivers, lakes and groundwater when they match conditions of concern to you. National Weather Service in Lincoln and Ripton can be tracked on the web.

For more information go to:

http://water.usgs.gov/wateralert or contact Tim Bouton thouton@sover.net

2010 Municipal Planning Grants

Congratulation to Vergennes and Bristol for successful applications for the 2010 Vermont State Municipal Planning Grants. For those municipalities interested, there will be a second application round this fall. Please contact Claire Tebbs at ACRPC ctebbs@sover.net for more information.

Park and Ride Grant Program

For the seventh year in a row, VTrans is soliciting proposals for the creation of small Park and Ride facilities in Vermont communities. The proposed facility must be on Municipal or State owned land, near a State designed route and available to commuters on a daily basis year round. Applications are due prior to July 30th 2010. For more information go to:

http://www.aot.state.vt.us/parknride or contact Rick Keane at ACRPC: rkeane@sover.net

Way To Go!

Thank you to all this year's Way to Go participants. The 2010 Way to Go Awards Ceremony will take place on Friday, June 18th at 11:00 – 1:00 p.m. at the Vermont State House in Montpelier. For more information please contact Nadine Barnicle at ACTR, 802.388.1946

This newsletter is financed through the State of Vermont Dept. of Housing and Community Affairs. Opinions expressed do not necessarily reflect the opinion of the State of Vermont. All programs of the Addison County Regional Planning Commission are handicapped accessible.